19 August 2023

Got a question about the ballot?
Read our explainer.

Our ballot runs until 31 August so there’s still time to find out more and vote
online.

Our ballot asks members in the civil service and related areas to endorse the
union’s strategy for the next stage in our national campaign.

If you have any questions about the ballot, read our explainer and our ballot
FAQs. You can also speak to your local reps or join a workplace members’
meeting.

If you have accidentally deleted the balloting email or have lost your ballot paper,
you can request a replacement. Also if you haven’t had the email but your
personal email address is registered with us; please check your junk/spam first,
though for the email from pcs@cesvotes.com. Request a replacement online by
logging in to PCS Digital. The deadline for requesting a replacement is 5pm on
Sunday 20 August.

Not yet a member? Join online today.
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